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RAISE YOUR GLASS TO BREWERY 99'S TAPROOM UNVEILING!

The brand new taproom located at 1030 Pollock Street is now up and running! You can find it on one
of the points of Little Five Points, where Pollock and Queen Street meet. We had a smooth transition
from the beer garden to the taproom on May 1, 2023. Which is a serendipitous coincidence because
the beer garden at 1014 Pollock Street had its debut on May 1, 2021. When asked if he planned this,
Pete's answer was, “No”. As a matter of fact, construction crew members were still painting trim and
building the wrap about bench seats as customers were coming in to have their first beer in the new
space.

From the moment you step through the doors, you will be awed by the taproom's design. The
centerpiece of the space is the accordion-style glass doors, which floods the taproom with beautiful
natural light, giving it that feel of being outside while enjoying the amenities of being inside (like
staying dry, warm in the winter, and cool in the summer, IYKYK!). These one-of-a-kind doors offer an
unobstructed 180-degree view of the enchanting Little Five Points area and Pollock Street, immersing
patrons in the vibrant energy of the neighborhood. Whether you're sipping on a crisp Dipper DIPA or
a rich Hideout Stout, the stunning panoramic view will enhance your Brewery 99 experience, making
it truly unforgettable. Brewery 99 is no longer a hidden gem of New Bern, but alive, thriving, and a
visible must-visit destination for locals and visitors alike!

Follow Us On Social Media
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UNVEILING, CONTINUED

All of your favorite beers are still on tap with plenty of room for new taps for new seasonal beers! And
while the beer is our top priority at Brewery 99, the new taproom has a new special feature: an art wall!
That's right, an entire wall dedicated to the art that we have been collecting over the years from our
patrons, friends, and local artists. The wall is full of mixed media that includes paintings, graphic design,
needlepoint, cross stitch, leatherwork, and even half of a skateboard. The largest piece is a Mega
Community Art Piece created during ARTwalk in 2012 by Lisa Bisbee and community members. The bottle
caps are Pete Frey’'s contribution! Brewery 99 takes pride in supporting the local art scene and enjoys
providing a platform for artists to showcase their creations.

Even though the beer is flowing in the new taproom, the kitchen at Brewery 99 is still in the works. While
it may not be up and running just yet, we are eagerly awaiting the start up of the kitchen. Stay up-to-date
with our progress on our social media platforms and website (www.brewery99.com).

On behalf of Team 99, we invite you to raise your glass, embrace the local culture, and make
unforgettable memories at our new taproom. Cheers to a new chapter in Brewery 99's story!
Article written by Danielle Shaw
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Thank you to everyone who sent in pictures for the Newsletter this
manth. Thank you for supporting your local brewery! .
Wie wouldn't be here with out you! .

Want to see something in our Newsletter? Send us a message on our Social Media Platforms

* www.brewery99.com




